
 
No. D210201 
Feb 1, 2021 

 

Dear Customers, 
 

End of Sale Notice of S-5470 / S-5471 Series 
 

We thank you for your patronage for ABLIC IC products. 
This is to notify you that we have decided to end of sale for the following products.  
Your kind understanding for this matter will be highly appreciated.  

 
 

[End of sale product] 
 
S-5470 Series 
S-5471 Series 
 

[Schedule] 
 

Final oder End of May, 2021 
Final shipping End of Sep, 2021 

 
[Contact for this matter] 
 

Please contact ABLIC salesperson 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 Seiji Tanaka 
Senior Vice President 

Chief Sales Officer 
ABLIC Inc. 


